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It is our mission for everyone to flourish and exceed expectation in an 
inspiring environment where unique, confident children will sparkle. 

We are on top of the hill and reaching for the stars. 
 

 
6th November 2020 
 

Nursery Hill Newsletter 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Today is the end of the first full week of Autumn term 2.  A lot has happened in the 
World since we were last at school. On Saturday the Prime Minister decided, after 
advice from his Scientific Advisors to put the whole country into lockdown. In order to 
save lives and save the NHS. He stated that we must all work together to keep ourselves 
and others safe.  
 
On Monday, the school Website (under COVID19) was updated with a letter and a flow 
chart from Warwickshire County Council. Can we please draw you attention to it. Please 
read it carefully because it outlines, in line with Government guidelines how we can 
keep ourselves and others safe.  
 
Schools are still open. At Nursery Hill we will still be following our Risk Assessment, 
which we are continually reviewing and updating. Can I ask you to support us by 
adhering to our school guidelines.  
 
You will have noticed that staff have been wearing their masks when they come outside 
to collect and deliver the children to the playground. This is in case they urgently need 
to talk to parents at the beginning and end of the day. Please continue to follow the 
school guidelines by phoning into school. Your message will be taken and the Teacher 
will get back to you at the end of the day. It is very important that we keep ourselves 
safe. (Parents/carers, children and staff who work in school) 
 
 
 

 
 
Nursery Provsion 
We have some excellent news for parents and carers in school and in 
the community. The Governuing Body met on the last day of Autumn 

Term 1(Friday 23rd October) and made the decision that as a school we will be offering 
full time Nursery provision.  
 
The Nursery children will be part of our Early Years with a curriculum personalised to 
meet their learning needs. Please let everyone know and if they/you are interested in 
their/your child joining our Nursery Hill family they/you  can contact the school office 
via email or telephone call for more details. This will make a great difference to school 
and to the early learning lives of the children.   
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   Parental questionnaires 
Thank you to those parents who returned their questionnaires. We are very interested 
in finding out your views. The questionnaires will be analysed and the results shared 
with you during Autumn 2. The analysis will also be used to inform the development 
and improvement of the school. Thank you. 
 
School neighbours 
Can I please ask parents/carers to be respectful of our neighbours. Please do not 
obstruct their drives when parking. Thank you. 
 
Social media 
Please support us in keeping our children safe. Not only outside on the streets/roads 
open spaces etc but at home as well. Please carefully monitor what your children are 
doing when they are on the Internet. This could be playing games or watching films. 
Please note that any social media, such as Facebook, Instagram and Snapchat are for 
children aged 13 and over.  
 
Nursery places (full -time – as from January 1st 2021) 

 
Do you know any families with children born between:  
1st September 2016 -31st August 2017 
Why not tell them about our fabulous Nursery. 
 
 

As a school we have an amazing Early years facility, big classrooms, a colourful 
and stimulating outside playground, a forest school area, happy caring and 
cheerful children and dedicated Teachers. Please contact the school if you have a 
child or know of a child who would benefit from our Nursery provision. Children 
are eligible to attend the term after their third birthday – full time. Please see the 
school website for further information. Applications are available upon request 
from the school. 
 
School uniform      
Most of the children have come back to school looking extremely smart in their full 
school uniform. Please note that the children are still expected to wear their full school 
uniform including black school shoes. Please see the school website for guidance.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://owl.excelsior.edu/writing-process/prewriting-strategies/prewriting-strategies-asking-defining-questions/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/
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Class Dojo 
 

By now your child/ren will have their new login details that will 
allow them to access Class Dojo. As a school we will be using this 
learning platform to set Homework for the children. Please look 
out for weekly homework. Your child’s class teacher will inform 
them when the homework is uploaded. Some Teacher’s may 
provide paper-based homework depending on the theme of the 

Homework. 
 
If you have not signed up to Class Dojo, please contact your class teacher for details. 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
Times tables Rockstars  
Your child has been given their password for linking onto Times Tables Rockstars. This is a 
fun way for children to learn their Times tables. They will be able to play and learn against 
themselves as well as children in school and children their own age in other schools. Please 
encourage them to learn and enjoy using Times Table Rockstars. 
 
School Council – Poppy Appeal 
As a school we are always thinking of ways to support different charities. During this week 
we have been accepting donations from the children to support the Poppy Appeal. All 
monies raised will be used to support those men and women who fought for our freedom 
and democracy. Poppies will still be on sale next week leading up to Remembrance Day- 
Wednesday 11th November 2020. Thank you. 
 
 

                           
 
Children in Need – Friday 13th November 2020 
We will be taking part in the Children in Need Fundraising Day. We will be linking all our 
activities that day towards physical exercise. Research has shown that physical exercise 
helps to develop good mental health and well being. So, as school we will be doing lots of 
activities outside  in the school grounds. So, on that day, Friday 13th November 2020,  the 
children can wear their sports kits, Football/Rugby/Netball or any sports shirt as well as 
their PE kit to school on that day. Let’s see if we can raise lots of money to help children and 
families less fortunate than ourselves. 
 

 
 

https://commons.wikimedia.org/wiki/File:Red_poppies,_Karaisal%C4%B1_01.jpg
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/
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Attendance and Punctuality (The attendance figures from 21/09/20 – 25/09/20)                           
 
 
 
 
 
 
The whole school is currently at 88%. Please remember that our whole school target is 96%.  
Come on everyone, we can do it!  
 
Communication. 

 
If you wish to speak to the class teacher please phone the school office 

(02476 392 318) and leave a message for your child’s class teacher. They 
will get back to you at the end of the day.  

 
It is important that we have an up to date email address and mobile number, just in case we 
need to contact you during unforeseen circumstances.  
 

 
Facebook 
To log onto our Facebook account, please log onto Facebook and type in Nursery Hill 
Primary School. It will take you straight to our Facebook page. 
 

 
Twitter        
Why not follow us on Twitter? Our account is as follows: @nursery_hill   
 
Free School Meals (This information is also available on the school website) 
Please find below the information for accessing Free School Meals:- 
To apply via the customer service centre please call  
 
01926 359189  
To apply online please visit  
www.warwickshire.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals  
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the school 
office. 
 
Tax Free Childcare? 

Have you heard of Tax Free Childcare?  
It is a government scheme to help with the cost of childcare at a variety of settings.  
You can get up to £500 every 3 months (up to £2,000 a year) for each of your children to 
help with the cost of childcare. This goes up to £1,000 every 3 months if a child is 
disabled (up to £4,000 a year).  If you are eligible for Tax-Free Childcare, you can set up an 
online childcare account for your child. 
 

Reception /Nursery    92 

Year 1 /2 76 

Year 3 76 

Year 4/5 76 

Year  5/6  86 

http://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Facebook_Zero
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/
http://theintenseplayer.deviantart.com/art/Twitter-Neue-iOS-Icon-329042199
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/
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To check if you are eligible click on the link below  
www.gov.uk/tax-free-childcare  
  
 
 

Dates for your Diary 
Remembrance Day – Wednesday 11th November 
Friday 13th November – Children in Need 
Friday 20th – End of Anti bullying week ‘Odd Bod day’ (More details to follow) 
Friday 11th December – Christmas Jumper Day (More details to follow) 
Friday 18th December – Break for Winter holidays 
Tuesday 5th January – Children return to school. 

 
IMPORTANT 
If children in school become unwell with a new, continuous cough or a high temperature, or 
develops a loss of, or change in, their normal sense of taste or smell (anosmia), we will contact their 
parent/carer immediately. We will advise parents/carers to book a test through the NHS Test and 
Trace or access information for the next step from the coronavirus website. 
 

   
Earlier this week an NHS information letter was uploaded onto the school website. 
Please refer to this letter for information/guidance 

Parents/carers MUST inform school immediately of the results of a test. Please look after yourselves 
during these unprecedented times. Stay safe. Be Kind 

Ms Clarke  

(Head of School) 
 

http://www.gov.uk/tax-free-childcare
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/File:NHS-Logo.svg
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/File:NHS-Logo.svg
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/

